
Good morning, Huskies! It is Tuesday, April 9th and we are on a regular schedule. 

St. Paul’s Church will be offering their grilled cheese lunch on Wednesday, and all are welcome! 

Hampton High is hosting a Student Job Fair on Friday, April 19th! Students will have the opportunity to 

learn about careers and connect with local employers about work or volunteer opportunities. Drop by 

The Work Room any Monday or Tuesday during working period or lunch for help with job fair prep. 

Attention Huskies! Are you ready to unleash your creativity, quick wit, and sense of humor? Join us for 

an information session introducing the newest addition to our school's extracurricular lineup: the 

Improv Club! Whether you're a seasoned performer or just curious about improv theater, this is the 

perfect opportunity to explore the art of thinking on your feet in a fun and supportive environment. 

Come learn about how you can get involved, today during lunch in Mr. Stoner’s room (115). We can't 

wait to see you there! 

Badminton will be happening on Wednesday until 4:45pm. 

JV Boys volleyball team need to leave today at 3:15pm. They play today against SSHS at 5:30pm. 

Attention Gr. 11 Students! A recruiter from UNB will be at HHS on Thursday during P2 in the Learning 

Commons. Come hear what university is all about – the programs, residence life and activities. There is a 

sign-up sheet on the Guidance Office door. 

 


